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Mr. President,
We thank the delegation of Yemen for presenting the national report in the framework of the UPR.

The report contains information on measures taken by the Government of Yemen in the field of the protection and promotion of human rights despite the difficulties that the country has recently faced.

We note with satisfaction the cooperation of Yemen with conventional human rights bodies as well as the steps to strengthen the national legal framework and the development of strategies for human rights.

We welcome the intention of the Yemeni authorities to build the capacities of the OHCHR country office in Yemen and to support its potential to enhance technical cooperation.

We make the following recommendations:

1. Make further efforts to strengthen the institutional and legal framework for the protection of human rights;

2. Intensify measures to achieve the SDGs.

In conclusion, we would like to wish the delegation of Yemen a successful review of the national report.

Thank you for your attention. 
